
DanceWorks Preparedness Procedures for Upcoming Workshops 

 

PARENTS:  IT IS YOUR RESPONSIBILITY TO KEEP YOUR DANCER HOME IF THEY ARE 

EXPERIENCING ANY TYPE OF ILLNESS OR LOW GRADE FEVER.  YOU ARE REQUIRED TO TAKE 

YOUR DANCER’S TEMPERATURE BEFORE LEAVING YOUR HOME TO GO TO THE STUDIO.  

FOREHEAD THERMOMETERS WILL BE AVAILABLE AT THE STUDIO BUT WE PREFER, FOR TIMES 

SAKE, THEY BE TAKEN AT HOME. 

The air exchange system at DanceWorks was specifically designed for fitness and dance classes, 

so they provide a much higher air circulation in comparison to retail centers.  You probably 

have heard the system running while you were at the building.  Air filters were changed three 

weeks ago, when the building was closed. 

Facility procedures:  All door handles, ballet barres, bathroom faucets...etc will be wiped off 

before and after each group of dancers entering or exiting the building.  The floors have been 

disinfected with a commercial grade disinfectant and will be wiped down after each group exits 

the building. 

All classes will be limited to 1 instructor and 9 dancers for a maximum of 10 people in our three 

60 x 30 foot classrooms. 

Parents are not allowed in the facility.  Dancers must be dropped off at the front doors and 

picked up at the south side door to establish a safe, distanced traffic flow.   

All dancers are required to use hand sanitizer upon entering and exiting the building and must 

follow the spacing of the orange circles on the floor to maintain distance.  Once inside the 

classroom they must remain in their individual taped off areas.  “Across the floor” dance 

patterns are generally done two at a time and will continue to be done maintaining the 6 foot 

social distance.  Masks and gloves are OPTIONAL, and will be up to the individual dancer, 

parent, and instructor to decide.  At the last 5 minutes of each class every dancer will have a 

“fresh air” break.  One person at a time will exit the side door, get some fresh air, and then re-

enter through the front doors.  A person at the front desk will be wiping down door handles 

after each class enters. 

Bathrooms:  Please try to limit use of the bathroom and take care of your needs before leaving 

your house.  Using your water bottle rather than the drinking fountain will prevent the 

spreading of germs, as well as bringing a personal towel to dry hands rather than using the 

hand dryers. 

Payment for classes will be via check, ACH or you will be able to write your credit card 

information on the registration form, a $5 fee will be added to credit card transactions.  If you 

have a credit on your account it can be used towards these classes as well. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT! 


